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HOLT HOUSE, HOLT 

Near Trowbridge 

The Misses Steane and Cooper’s compliments and thanks to their friends and the public generally, 

who have so far given them their confidence in the work of tuition; and they beg to inform them they 

continue to receive young ladies for board and education at this pleasant and very healthy village.  

They offer a comfortable home and first class education on very moderate charges, with or without 

masters.  Unexceptional references to ministers and laymen.  Present term closes June 20th, and 

Midsummer quarter reopens July 22nd.  Quarters equal, and masters in attendance. 

 

Trowbridge Advertiser, 22 June 1861 

 

 

HOLT HOUSE, HOLT 

3 miles from Trowbridge 

The Misses Steane continue to receive young ladies to board and educate, on the usual terms 

School duties resumed January 20th 1862 

Trowbridge Advertiser, 28 December 1861 


